
Minutes from School Council Meeting 8/11/2021 

1. Ideas for dressing up for Children in Need day 

The majority of classes would like to come in pyjamas and bring a pound donation. This idea will be passed  

to SLT. 

2. Additional ideas for raising money for Children in Need Day 

Ideas to pass onto SLT 

• Children bring change to make in a shape on the yard 

• A raffle 

• Bringing a teddy to spend the day with you, for an additional donation 

• Sponsored Run 

 

3. Requests for funds from PTA 

Two most popular things that children would like funds for are: 

• More playground equipment 

• More books in the classroom, including books about their topics 

Other suggestions: 

• Benches 

• Buddy Benches 

• Wet play time games 

• Musical instruments 

• Water fountains 

• Bird feeders 

• IT equipment 

• Litter picking equipment 

 

4. Charities to support throughout the year 

This could not be discussed today as some children had not asked their classes or have got too many 

charities listed. Council members are going to ask their classes for the top two suggestions. 

 

5. Possible additions to Festive Fridays 

Everyone agreed that Festive Fridays were already great but they had some ideas of things that could be 

included and this is to pass onto the Christmas Team. 

• More singing and dancing 

• Party type games in the hall 

• Bring your own elf to school with you for the day 

• Longer playtimes for each year group 

• Computer time 

• Baking activities/ decorating a cake or a biscuit 



• Secret Santa (this may not be practical) 

• More puzzles 

• A quiz including, parts of Christmas songs to identify  

• Talent Show 

 

Any other business 

All School Councillors were issued with a School Councillor Badge 

It was agreed that clubs would be discussed at the next meeting 

It was requested that we asked SLT about having a Colour Run to raise money, sometime in the future. 

Thinking about the environment, it was raised that we should have a clearer working system for recycling 

bins in the classroom, Also, to replace the backing on boards with hessian to reduce use of paper. 

 

Actions 

Council members are going to gain suggestions from their classes for after school clubs 

Council members were survey their classes to find out two charities only to put forward to support. 

 

Next Meeting 

Date to be arranged, staff will be emailed about next date. 


